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29. March 2023

Children and youth

For 2024, the city of Bocholt will again publish a Bocholt family calendar together with the
Kinderschutzbund. The practical helper with plenty of space for appointments brings
structure to the turbulent everyday family life. Ideas are now being sought for new motifs
to adorn the 2024 calendar.

Associations, institutions and organisations in Bocholt that are committed to children and
young people are called upon to contribute to the design in order to draw attention to their
offers. Submissions from a wide range of areas such as sport, music, culture, social
affairs, etc. are welcome. The activities or the institution should be presented on a digital
photo and accompanied by information (name of the association, offers, contact address,
etc.). This presentation will then be assigned to a monthly page of the calendar. If there
are more than 12 entries, a selection process will decide.

The calendar will be offered in Bocholt from autumn 2023.

Entries can be submitted to the Deutscher Kinderschutzbund Ortsverband Bocholt,
Ebertstraße 17 in Bocholt or by email to kinderschutzbund-kalender(at)web(dot)de. The
latest submission date is Friday, 28 May 2023. Telephone queries can be answered by the
office of the Kinderschutzbund on Tel. 02871 225888.

The Kinderschutzbund Bocholt is publishing the Bocholt Family Calendar for the thirteenth
time together with the City of Bocholt and with the support of the Stadtsparkasse Bocholt
and the Stadtwerke Bocholt. Mayor Thomas Kerkhoff is the patron of the calendar.
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